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NOTICE OF CHANGE IN LOCATION 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION  MEETING, DECEMBER 8, 2021 
 
 
 
The location of the December 8, 2021, Board of Education meeting has been 
changed to the Performing Arts Center at Walt Whitman High School, 301 
West Hills Road, Huntington Station, New York, in order to accommodate 
an expected, large crowd due to several recognitions.  The time of the 
meeting remains the same at 7:30 p.m.  
 
    
 
   
 
Laura McLean 
District Clerk 
631-812-3071 
lmclean@shufsd.org 
 
 
Dated:  November 29, 2021 

 


